

Dr. Trish Kelly President and Vice-Chancellor Emily Carr University of Art + Design 520 1st Avenue Vancouver BC V5T 0H2

Dear Dr. Kelly, Trish

Congratulations on your appointment as Emily Carr's 10th president. Your leadership, vision, and commitment to creativity and education will undoubtedly shape an exciting chapter in the university's history.

As Emily Carr approaches its centennial, your role will be crucial in navigating the evolving landscape of art and design education. Your dedication to fostering resilience and creativity is inspiring, and I am confident that your tenure will enhance the university's mission and enrich its vibrant community.

I wish you every success as you take on this vital leadership role.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Hall, PhD President and Vice-Chancellor